
ON-CAMPUS WORSHIP GUIDELINES & INFO  
(Updated 7/03/20) 

GENERAL INFORMATION:  

The Worship Center has been open since May 3, 2020 for live worship and will continue for 
the foreseeable future. In compliance with the order from Bexar County Judge, Nelson Wolff, 
everyone attending worship must wear a mask.  

We were planning to reopen Connection Groups in July, but due to the increase in COVID-19 
virus cases, we are going to postpone the reopening for now.   

 SOCIAL DISTANCING & SAFETY MEASURES:  

• Those who are sick or showing any symptoms of illness should stay home and 
worship via our Livestream.  

• Those who are at a high risk of complications from illness should consider staying 
home.  

• Those who choose to join us on-campus – A FACE MASK MUST be worn at all times 
while you are in the building. 

• Enter through the front doors. All other doors will be locked. THE DOORS WILL 
OPEN AT 10:30 AM.  

• Use only the pews that are designated seating. 
• To efficiently utilize seating in the worship center, families are asked to sit together. 
• Extended session/childcare of any kind remains suspended until further notice. 
• We ask that you refrain from hugging and shaking hands. We know that comes 

naturally in this building and it will feel unusual, but please help us keep social 
distances.  

If you have a prayer request or want to register as a guest, please email us at 
guest@parkhllsbc.org.  
 
CONNECTION GROUPS: 

We will continue to host virtual connection groups for many of our classes.  If your class is 
not meeting virtually and you would like to join in with a class that is, please contact the 
church office (210.494.5219). 

FINAL WORDS:  

Again, thank you for your continued faithfulness in supporting our church throughout this 
pandemic.  Whether you are joining us in person or online we are encouraged by your 
presence. Your Pastors and Church Staff are here for you and are available in the office now 
at regular business hours. Feel free to reach out to us if you have any needs that we can help 
meet.   
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